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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Monday, 27th March 2006

Headed Item No. 5
Re:
Proposed Variation of County Development Plan – “Variation No. 2 Fortunestown/Garter Lane, Saggart” - Plan maps No. 3 and 4 and the Written Statement 

The Council is engaged in ongoing discussions with the consortium which is promoting the extension of the Luas line to Saggart.  Pending the conclusion of these discussions it is appropriate to withdraw the report made to the February meeting of the Committee.  

The Committee is advised that the consortium has been expanded to include the Citywest Hotel Group.  

A further report will be made to the April meeting of the Committee.

